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Fall has Arrived 

As we find our way into the colder
months, please continue to wait in
your car and call us to let us know you
have arrived. Hand sanitizer and
masks are available in the office. We
are grateful for all of our patients and
for your patience! 
“The price of freedom is still, and
always will be, eternal vigilance.” 
                                  -Margaret Thatcher

injection dayinjection day
extravaganzaextravaganza  

Tuesday, November 16th from 10am
to 6pm in our office. Call to book
your appointment for this day, as

space is limited. 
Any injectible treatment is 25% off 
 including Botox, Xeomin, Radiesse,

Teoxane RHA. In addition, any
Ultherapy and Laser Resurfacing

treatments booked this day will also
receive 25% off! 



-Dr. Zapiach, Dr. Cozzone, and Dr. Vieira


